
²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ  ¢ƻ hǳǊ tŀǊƛǎƘΗ We pray that you enjoy celebrating with us this weekend. Whether you are new to the 

community or live here, know that you are invited to join our Parish family. Please be sure to introduce yourself to Father after 
Mass. You may register with us by dropping in or calling our Parish Office during the week at 309-762-2362, or you may pick up a 
registration form in the front vestibule of the church in our pamphlet rack. Registration online is also available by going to our 
website at: sacredheartmoline.org. If you are just visiting for the weekend, we hope you enjoyed your visit with us and consider us 
your ñhome away from homeò. 

Twenty -  Four th Sunday in  Ordinary T ime 
September 17,  2017 

Off ice:  309- 762- 2362 l  Fax:  309- 757- 5502  

Email :  shchurch@sacredheartmol ine.org ¸ Website:  www.sacredheartmol ine.org 

Church:1307 17th Avenue, Moline,  I l  61265 ¸ Mail ing Address: 1608 13th Street,  Mol ine, I l  61265 

EUCHARIST 

Saturday: 8:30 a.m. Mass 

Saturday Vigil Mass: 
4:00 p.m. 

Sunday Masses:  
7:00; 9:00 & 11:00 a.m. 

Monday - Wednesday: 
6:30 and 8:30 a.m. 

Thursday Masses: 6:30 & 8:30 a.m.  
(During School) 

Friday Masses: 6:30 & 9:00 a.m. 
(During School) 

PARISH STAFF 

Fr. Mark DeSutter 
Pastor 

Fr. Matthew Cole, SMA 
Parochial Vicar 

Sister Kathleen Mullin, BVM 
Pastoral Associate 

Deacon Patrick Murphy 
Deacon 

Ivy Padula 

Director of Religious Education 
OFFICE HOURS:  

Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.  
Closed on Saturday and Sunday 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 

We at Sacred Heart Parish are a 
welcoming and diverse community 
rooted in our Catholic Faith and rich 
her i tage.  Through worsh ip, 
evangelization, ministries, service, 
parochial education, and lifelong faith 
formation, we are called to build the 
Kingdom of Jesus in this time and 
place. ò 



 

SACRED HEART PARISH WELCOMES YOU 

Dear Parishioners, 

     Next weekend Fr. Matthew will be making an appeal for the Society of African Missions.  This 
is the religious community that he belongs to. It is a custom to make an appeal for the missions 
once a year in a parish.  I think that this appeal is much more effective if a parish personally knows 
a missionary.  We have all had an opportunity to get to know Fr. Matthew the last two months.  He 
has been very good about going out to meet parishioners.  He has visited almost every shut-in and 
nursing home resident in our parish. I appreciate his efforts. We also know he will be staying with 
us over the course of this next year.  That is a great blessing. He is very social and if you wish to 
visit with him to learn more about West Africa he has many stories to tell. 

     The church is bigger than Sacred Heart.  Jesus asked his disciples to go out to proclaim the gospel to all the world (Mark 
16:15).  We can do that in our local area with our words and actions, but we can also partner in mission with others who can 
carry the Gospel message far beyond Moline.  One way to do that is to support the missions with our charity. 

     I have been familiar with the work of the Society of African Missions for many years and I have lived with 4 of their 
priests now in the parishes I have served in.  I would say all four were wonderful Apostles.  The society travels to the most 
isolated areas of Africa to begin parishes.  They build schools, drill wells so that people can have drinking water, they build 
chapels where Masses are celebrated, they start medical clinics and build seminaries to educate the next generation of 
missionaries. They have many young men in formation. 

     Fr. Matthew will give you more details next week.  We will have a collection at Mass, but we also will be handing out 
envelopes you can take home.  Please pray over what you might give.  This is a very worthy cause.  You can bring back 
your envelope over the course of the next few weeks.  Thank you in advance for your generosity. 

Blessings, 
Fr. Mark 

P.S. I would like to thank our Social Committee for planning the September fest.  We had a wonderful turnout on a gorgeous 
day.  It is nice to see so many parishioners who are desiring to build community.  This is a blessing for our parish. 

ON THE WAY: LUTHERANS AND CATHOLICS IN DIALOGUE 
Some of our members of Christ the King have been working on a committee 
together with members of Sacred Heart and St. Mary's in Moline and several of 
the Moline Lutheran churches. In a spirit of unity the following events have been 
planned for all to attend so please save the dates.... 
Friday, October 13th.. Mercado on Fifth ...Farmers Market with food and 
entertainment in downtown Moline near St. Mary's Church. 

Saturday, October 14th..A service project will take place in the Floreciente neighborhood of building porches and ramps 
on Habitat homes. 
Sunday, October 15th...A joint educational and religious service is planned beginning at 4:00pm at St. Maryôs Church in 
Moline and then process to First Lutheran Church. Afterwards a light meal will follow at First Lutheran Church in Moline. It 
is a wonderful opportunity and we hope you will take advantage of attending. Please mark your calendars now 

12th Annual WOMENôS Jewish, Christian, 
Muslim Conversation 

Monday, September 18 and 25 
7:00-8:30 pm 
Sacred Heart Church 
1608 13th St., Moline, Illinois  

Topic: What does your faith say about: 
ñWho is my neighbor?ò 

Refreshments and gathering begin at 6:30 PM. Bring a friend, come 
and enjoy conversation, laughter and sharing your wisdom. For more 
information call: Sr Catherine Cleary, 309-283-2250.  

Sheõs 100th Years Young! 
We would like to send special birthday 

wishes to  Isabelle Callaway 
on turning 100 years young 
on August 28th. To help 
celebrate her 100 years, you 
can send a special birthday 
card to Isabelle at Illini 
Restorative Care, Silvis 
Illinois. Letôs help her 
celebrate this special 
milestone.  

Happy Birthday, Isabelle!  



FINANCIAL OFFICER 
Bobbie Vidmar 

PARISH STAFF: Suzie Budde,  
Stephanie Hill, Kate Schaefer 

MAINTENANCE: Dan Morris 

MUSIC DIRECTORS 
Suzie Budde and Cheryl Bolt 

SCHOOL PRINCIPALS 
Jane Barrett/Principal 
Mary Cornelis/Assistant 

TRUSTEES 
Connie Morris                  309-799-5865 
Jim Watson                     309-721-0554 

PARISH COUNCIL 
Mike Steffen (Chair)        309-235-4804 
Fr. Mark DeSutter           309-762-2362 
Jeannine Day                  309-764-2242 
Al Gorgal                         309-762-1260 
Liz Lareau                       309-764-7860 
Larry Lorensen                309-762-6218 
Don Lewis                       309-230-6200 
Joni Mack                        309-236-3614 
Denise Maynard              309-762-3227 
Favi Nache                      309-230-2254 
Kory Schultz                    309-558-8532 
Carolyn Wilson                309-756-7692 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday: 3:00 to 3:45 p.m. and by 
appointment. Call the Parish Office at 
(309) 762-2362. (During Lent: Every 
Wednesday from 5:00 p.m. to 5:30 
p.m.) 

RCIA 
(Rite of Christian Initiation for 

Adults) 

Persons wishing to learn more about 
the Catholic Faith, or to join our 
Catholic community please call the 
Parish Center. 

PARISH PHOTO POLICY 
Occasionally our Sacred Heart 
Photographers take pictures at our 
parish social events and liturgies. 
These photos will be used with the 
intention of publishing them on our web
-site or in our monthly newsletter. 
Anyone not wanting their or their family 
membersô photos published should 
contact the Lee Parish Center, 762-
2362. If we do not hear from you, we 
will assume that we have your 
permission to use the photos. Thank 
you! 

BAPTISM: Sunday after the 

11:00 a.m. Mass. Parents must be 
registered and active parishioners. 
Baptismal Instruction classes are 
held on the third Tuesday of the 
following  months: March, June, 
September, January (2018). 

WEDDINGS: Couples should 

contact the Parish Office at least six (6) 
months prior to the proposed date. 
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ƕƘȯƜ 

Weekly Budgetñ- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -$19,713.00 

Sept. 4 ð Sept. 10ñ- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - $16,362.00 

Over/Underñ- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -$(3,351.00) 

Year-to-date: 

July 1, 2017 through September 3, 2017 

YTD Actual: $190,231.00 ~ Budget: $218,716.00 ~ Under($28,485) 

This is the essence of stewardship ð everything we have and 

everything we are is a gift from God. We arenõt òownersó of 

anything, we are merely òstewardsó of the gifts that God has given 

us, especially our very own lives. Pray to God, daily, and ask Him 

how He wants you to use the gifts He has given you. 

Stewardship Of Treasure POPE FRANCISõ  
PRAYER INTENTION FOR  

SEPTEMBER 2017 

SEPTEMBER 
Parishes 

That our parishes, 
animated by a 
missionary spirit, may 
be places where faith 
is communicated and 
charity is seen. 

Sacred Heart Memorial Garden 
With cold weather and frost moving in, a cut-off date of October 31 
has been set for paver engraving orders for guarantee of installation 
in 2018. You can continue making purchases after Oct. 31, but the 
weather will dictate whether or not they will need to wait for 
installation until Spring 2018. Brochures with order forms are 
available at the church entrances, Lee Parish Center and on Sacred 
Heartôs website, www.sacredheartmoline.org. Please contact Bobbie 
at the Lee Parish Center, 309-762-2362, weekdays 9 a.m. to noon. 

Blood Drive For Texas  
Seton Catholic School and Sacred Heart Parish 
will be teaming together to host a Blood Drive 
for those affected by the Harvey Hurricane in 
Texas. The Blood Drive is scheduled for 
Wednesday, October 4, from 2:30pm to 6:30pm 

in Culemans Fellowship Hall. Reservations can be made by calling Suzie Budde at 309-762
-2362, ext. 211. First appointment begins at 2:30pm. In order for Seton School to receive a 
School Grant, we will need 41 or more persons to sign-up. Can you help those in Texas and 
also your School by donating to this Blood Drive? Call today and make an appointment.  
Thank you in advance.  

Seeking Parish Pastoral Council Members  
The Sacred Heart Pastoral Parish Council is looking for one or two new members. If you are 
interested or know someone who is willing to serve, please drop his/her name into the 
collection basket before the end of September. Time commitment is one 90-minute meeting 
on the first Wednesday of each month (except July) and some communication among 
members and staff between meetings. Thanks for your willingness to serve a thriving Sacred 
Heart Parish. 

Mike Steffen 

"Sunday -by-Sunday" Scriptural Study:  
New Day and Time For Gathering!  

The study and faith-sharing group, using "Sunday-by-Sunday" handouts 
created for the weekend scriptural selections, invites YOU to join us at a 

new time We gather in the Wellman Room at Culemans Hall from 2:00 p.m. to 3:30pm. This 
year the sessions are being held each Thursday afternoon. There is no fee. Come and invite a 
friend to sample this time of grace. 

http://www.sacredheartmoline.org/

